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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Dr.Arunkumar N <arunesq@yahoo. com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 10:45 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
regulation in retail forex-RIN-3038-AC61

Dear sir, I sincerely request you to drop the supposed regulaton in the reduction of leverage. If amended
this will drastically impact the common traders! PLEASE
OBLIGE REGARD S, ARUN


